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I moved to Oregon from Pennsylvania approximately 15 years ago. I vehemently 

oppose mandating in person voting, which is the system I grew up with in 

Pennsylvania. It’s a system that makes voters give up on the process due to the long 

lines, lack of access, and general hassle. Imagine being a single mother having to 

stand in line with your impatient children for a hour or more just to exercise your right 

to vote. Oregon's mail in voting system has always been a point of appreciation from 

me. I applaud a state that cares about their citizens’ time and allows them to carefully 

review the ballot and pamphlet versus feel rushed to make a quick decision in a voter 

booth because the line behind you is out the door. Please do not allow this bill to 

pass.  


